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NORTHERN IRELAND POLICING BOARD CORPORATE PLAN 2017-2020 
 
 
The Northern Ireland Policing Board (the Board) is currently developing its Corporate Plan 
for the period 2017-2020 and is seeking the views of the general public and key 
organisations that we have built strong relationships with on the Plan. 
 
The attached consultation document sets out the key challenges and high level priorities 
for the Board to address. 
 
In order to develop our Plan, we want to have your feedback on our priorities, the most 
significant actions we should take to address them and specifically how the Board might 
contribute to the draft Programme for Government. 
 
The consultation will run for 8 weeks and responses should be submitted by 5.00 pm on 
Friday 3 February 2017. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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